
 

   
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are very proud of our pupils in Cedarbank as they have 

progressed through this past year of in school and at home learning. 

 

As a staff team we are interested to know what skills your child may 

have gained while at home.  We hear them talk about a range of 

activities they were involved in! 

 

We invite you to complete the attached FORMS. 

 

If you would prefer a paper form – please let the school office know. 

 

Have a lovely Easter holiday!  

 

The Cedarbank staff team 
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We welcome your views!   

 


